
May 1, 2020 

 

To: All Persons Concerned 

 

Important Notice on Restrictions of Entering the Advanced D building to 

prevent the spread of the Novel Coronavirus. 

 

Following the emergency declaration to the metropolitan area and a request from 

Tsukuba city, entrance to the advanced D building is limited as follows for the time 

being. 

 

1. Please refrain voluntarily from entering the building without essential affairs. 

2. Please refrain voluntarily from entering the building by people who come from 

the target areas of the emergency declaration. 

3. Only entering the building by people who hold an ID card is allowed. 

4. If you are compelled to enter the building, you should check your 

temperature, wear a mask, and avoid the “Three Cs”: closed spaces, 

crowded places, and close-contact settings. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.  

 

 

The chief administrator of advanced D building 

 


